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Seniors’ Week – June 3-9, 2024 

 

Seniors’ Week has been celebrated since 1986 to celebrate and recognize seniors throughout 

the province. Seniors’ Week is a wonderful opportunity to honour and recognize all that seniors 

have contributed to making our families, communities, and our province stronger. 

Seniors are a vital part of our communities. As parents and grandparents, mentors and friends, 

employees, and employers, they have influence in our lives. It is important that we continue to 

recognize, celebrate, and support seniors. 

We would like to ask Airdrie City Council to proclaim June 3-9, 2024, as Seniors’ Week in 

Airdrie.  

A committee has started planning activities to celebrate seniors during this week. Numerous 

activities will be organized for seniors to attend. Activities will be planned to be inclusive, 

affordable with the hopes of meeting the interests of as many seniors as possible within our 

community. Committee members collaborating on these plans represent the following 

organizations: Abrio Place, Airdrie 1st Club, Airdrie Meals on Wheels, A Friend Indeed, Bethany 

Airdrie, Cedarwood Station, Community Links, Fletcher Village, Luxstone Senior Living, The Over 

50 Club and Volunteer Airdrie. 

Further, we encourage Airdrie residents to show appreciation for seniors and recognize the 

important contributions seniors make to our province, not only during Seniors’ Week, but 

throughout the year.  

Thank you for your consideration of this request. 

Jennifer Harbour 

Jennifer Harbour,  

Chair – 2023 Seniors Week Planning Committee 

(403) 585-6532  jennifer.harbour@optimaliving.ca                                  


